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I am a member of Indivisible Sonoma County. I live in Sebastopol at 95472 zip
code.

I support the proposed amendments to the Low-Emission Vehicle III
Greenhouse Gas Emission Regulation. We must, at all costs, protect our own
stringent standards against the attack by Trump’s EPA

Nancy LoDolce
970 Litchfield Avenue
Sebastopol, CA 95472
707-823-6816
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